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  LAKE VILLA POLICE PENSION FUND 
Lake Villa Village Hall 

65 Cedar Avenue, Lake Villa, IL 60046 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
      THE QUARTERLY LAKE VILLA POLICE PENSION BOARD 
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2023, HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED DUE TO A LACK OF A QUORUM. 
 
 
THE MEETING HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, MAY 4, 
2023, AT 11:30 A.M.  THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD VIA ZOOM. 

 
 
 
   MIKE GARDINER, PRESIDENT 
   LAKE VILLA POLICE PENSION 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Posted on:  04-11-2023 


